
8th September 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been so lovely to welcome children back to school this week. I love the buzz of a school full of 
children busy learning and having fun with their friends! A special welcome to children who have 
joined Turtle class this week.

We are pleased to welcome Mrs Cole and Miss Vergerson to our team of teaching assistants, as well 
as Mr Harvey who will be teaching Leopard class.

We hope that your child settles quickly into their new class, but we are aware that change can 
sometimes be tricky. Please do share with your child's class teacher about anything which is 
particularly worrying your child; by working together we are usually able to quickly transform 
situations. You can have a chat to your child's class teacher at the end of the day or at drop off in 
the morning.  However, we would generally encourage you to email the school office with messages 
or contact the school office to request a phone call from the teacher to enable a less hurried and 
more private conversation.

Children are often worried when they arrive at school without all the equipment they need. Please 
help your child to have a settled day by making sure they bring: a coat (a light waterproof coat in 
their school bag is fine until the weather gets colder), a water bottle, PE kit (this can be brought in 
on Monday and taken home again on Friday) and a sun hat for these sunnier days.

Kindest Regards
Mrs Lound
(Head of School)

If your child is unable to attend school, please remember to ring 
or email the office before 8:50am
office@foulshamprimary.org.uk

 01362 683389

You can also read our 
weekly newsletter on 

the school website



Please follow the link below to see term dates for 2023/24 and 2024/25

Foulsham Primary - Term Dates & Calendar

Our Y3 pupils start swimming lessons on Monday, please remember to 
send in swimming kits and your consent form if you have not already 
done so

Sports after school club (Multi skills – Invasion games) starts on Friday for 
leopard and Jaguar pupils – please add your child to the club via the 
ParentMail app. Names will be pulled from a hat on Thursday if 
oversubscribed.

DIARY DATES

Poppy

Charlie P

Mabel

Oscar R

Stars of the week

Mason

Lily G

https://www.foulshamprimary.org.uk/for-parents-carers/term-dates-calendar/
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